From: Tahir Naim

Sent: Sunday, August 18, 2019 2:32 PM

To: Melissa Meslo <mmeslo@santaclaraca.gov>

Subject: Re: Board and Commission Interviews August 26, 2019
at 5:30PM

Hi Melissa,

['ve had some changes and at this point | wish to withdraw from Parks
Commission consideration.

Sincerely,
Tahir J Naim

On Friday, August 16, 2019 11:54:48 AM PDT, Melissa Meslo
<mmeslo@santaclaraca.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for your patience as the City coordinated the details for the
Board and Commission Interviews.

The interview date has been confirmed for Monday, August 26, 2019 at
5:30 PM. Once the agenda is posted you will receive an email listing the
order of the interviews for each Board, Commission or

Committee. Additional details below:

e The interviews are scheduled to begin at 5:30pm, you are
encouraged to arrive by 5:15pm;

¢ Upon arrival please check in with City staff in the Council
Chambers lobby located at City Hall, 1500 Warburton Avenue;

* Once you are checked in, City staff will direct you to the waiting
area;

e Interviewees will be called in one at a time.

Please confirm your attendance by Tuesday, August 201" as we
anticipate posting the Agenda the following day.

Thank you,

Melissa Meslo |Staff Aide |
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